
 

  



 

 

David Daniels, CEO, COHC 
400 W. Lawndale Dr. SLC, UT  
Telephone: (801) 746-2462 
Email: 
Dave@thesafetyconsortium.com 
 
January 2023 

The Safety Consortium was founded in 1995 to serve the 

safety needs of construction and mining businesses. We offer 

our courses monthly to facilitate people being able to receive 

training, testing, and certification in a timely manner. We are 

proud to have worked with many of the top mining and 

construction companies, providing their people with quality 

training. 

The Safety Consortium is your best bet for MSHA and OSHA 

Training. We offer: Forklift Training, Working at Elevations, 

Basic First Aid Certification, OSHA 10 & 30 Hrs for 

Construction, OSHA, Respirator Fit Testing, Occupational 

Audiometric Testing, Hearing Conservation Programs, 

Trenching & Excavation, HAZWOPER 8Hr, HAZWOPER 24, 

HAZWOPER 40, MSHA New Miner (NEIM), MSHA 8Hr Annual 

Refresher, Confined Space, Rigging & Signaling, Etc.  

Upcoming Open Enrollment 
Dates: 

(Annual Refresher, New Miner, First Aid) 
 

January 10-12, 2023 

January 23-25, 2023 

February 6th and 8th, 2023 

February 20-22, 2023 

March 6-8, 2023 

March 20-22, 2023 

Be sure to check out our website!  

www.thesafetyconsortium.com 

The Safety Consortium – Facility Rental 

The facility is available for rent when classes 

are out of session! We have everything you 

need for any event, including tables, chairs, 

parking, restrooms, projectors, whiteboards, 

fridges, you name it!  

If you’re interested, contact Dave for more 

details. 

Phone: (801) 746-2462 

Email: Dave@thesafetyconsortium.com 


